
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: August 18, 2017 11:35:45 AM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 7:34 PM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Benoit  Perrault

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Electricity rates are already much higher than a reasonable price in Ontario.
   I strongly oppose rate increases for hydro in my province of residence.
Please do not consent to this increase as it will only make the rich richer and the poor poorer.  Besides
having changed the meters to new ''smart''
meters that are impossible to read (this allowing hydro to bill whatever they wish without anybody being
able to actually monitor their consumption of electricity).  Again, I oppose any rate increase for hydro. 
There should also be a free market on electricity, some competition to hydro One would certainly bring
some sense of justice to this thievery.

-- Attachment --
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